
 
 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th January 2021   

CLARIFICATION 2 

 

TO ALL BIDDERS, 

 

REF: UNDP/SOM/ITB/2020/06/IP: Provision of Road- Truck Transport Services 

 
Please note that the following change has been made to the ITB: 

 
Query 

Reference 
Clarification Requested UNDPs Response to the Request for Clarification 

Annex 1- 

Terms of 

Reference,  

 

My local partner has informed me that many 

routes are not manageable due to the active 

terrorist group in the area. 

The possibilities of transporting certain routes 

also changes often depending on where the bad 

people are, thus driving such routes currently may 

not be possible.  

• What would happen when this is the case? If we 

were to receive the contract and ran into this 

problem, would we be penalized?  

In the unfortunate event that the route is impassable due 

to security related challenges, UNDP will expect the 

supplier to communicate in good time the challenges 

faced enabling UNDP to arrange alternative means or 

agree with the bidder on alternative route to be taken; 

thereby not being penalized. 

 

 
 

Further, the clarification 2 document has been uploaded in the following links: 

Note: 

Bidders are advised to frequently check the following websites for any addenda/clarifications that 

may be posted on the following websites 

 

https://etendering.partneragencies.org 

Business unit- SOM10 

Event ID: ITB2020-06 

OR 

 https://procurement-notices.undp.org/view_notice.cfm?notice_id=73950 

 

OR 

https://www.ungm.org/Public/Notice/119707 

 
We regret any inconveniences that these changes may have caused you but look forward to your 

submission of your bid. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Benard Korir 

Head of Procurement a.i. 

UNDP Somalia 

United Nations Development Programme 

 

UNDP Somalia Country Office – UN Common Compound, Airport Road, Mogadishu, Somalia | registry.so@undp.org 

UNDP Somalia Nairobi Support Office – UNON, UN Avenue, Block D5, PO Box 28832, Nairobi, Kenya | +254 20 51 21324  
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